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Important May Dates 

  May 5th  Staff Appreciation Breakfast 
  May 8th & 9th  “Mother’s Day Teas” 
  May 14th  Teacher Appreciation Lunch  
  May 21st  School Field Day and Food Truck Picnic 
  May 23rd  Wear Red, White, and Blue Days 
  May 27th  Memorial Day School Closed  

With only a few weeks left, the school year will 

be over before we know it!  In the meantime, we have some fun ac-

tivities and surprises to look forward to in the upcoming weeks! 

Mothers’ Day Teas 
 

On Thursday, May 8th and Friday, May 9th, we will be hosting a special 
event for all of our moms.  We have sent home invitations and asked 

that everyone RSVP by letting the teacher know or emailing the school 
so that we know how many people to prepare for.   

Thursday’s Tea Schedule 

Mrs. Madera  9:30 – 9:50 

Mrs. Natoli  10:00 – 10:20 

Mrs. Stecher  10:30 – 10:50 

Terrific Two’s  11:00 – 11:20 

Friday’s Tea Schedule 

Terrific Two’s   9:30 – 9:50 

Mrs. Murray  10:00 – 10:20 

Mrs. Stecher  10:30 – 10:50 

Mrs. Madera  11:00 – 11:20 

Mrs. Natoli  11:30 – 11:50 

Moms don’t need to bring anything except your smiles! 

We are waiting to hear from Toms River transportation depart-
ment what day they will be coming to Holy Cross to familiarize 

our graduating 4 year old classes with riding a school bus. 



FROM THE OFFICE OF MRS. KANE 
 

Thank You, Thank You, and Thank You…. 

Teacher Appreciation week is the first full week in May 
and I would like to acknowledge the excellent staff 
that we have here at Holy Cross Christian Nursery 

School.  Thank you, ladies, for everything that you do 
to make this school the place that it is.  You foster a love for learn-
ing, nurture empathy, and in the process educate children’s hearts.  
Thank you for always having the safety and well-being of our stu-
dents on your minds and for daily getting children excited about 

going to school! You are an amazing and fun group of individuals to 
work with  

Our Summer Camp program will not be held this year due to the fact 

there will be renovations and painting being done to the building.  Look 

for Summer Camp information and registration next April. 

The church’s VBS program is July 14—18.  More info to follow. 

The caterpillars are coming! 
 

Each classroom will soon be watching caterpillars grow 
from worms to chrysalis and finally butterflies.   

They will be set free sometime in May. 

    School Wide outdoor games and picnic on  
Wednesday, May 22nd 

AND the Fork in the Road Food Truck will be offering 
lunch for all who wish to purchase. 

Students can select either a hot dog, grilled cheese, or 
chicken tender lunch – with or without fries and drink for 

a nominal fee.  Details and order forms will go home  
beginning Monday, May 12th.  The teachers will be col-
lecting the money and tallying the orders for their class. 

Wednesday June 11th – Graduation for Mrs. Stecher’s Class 9:30 a.m. 

Thursday June 12th – Graduation for Mrs. Murray’s Class 9:30 a.m. 


